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6th August 2021           ASX RELEASE 

 

Helium & Hydrogen Geochemical Survey Update 

 
Global Oil & Gas Limited (“Global” or “the Company”) provides shareholders the following 
update regarding its exploration program over its 100% owned Exploration Permit 127 
in the Northern Territory. 
 
As previously announced on 24th June 2021 and 13th July 2021, a  field team was planned 
to be mobilised and commence the on-ground studies during July 2021, however due to 
continued Covid lockdowns across a number of states in Australia and with subsequent 
quarantine requirements for incoming travellers for states, the in-field geochemical 
survey has been further delayed, with a rescheduled date for early September 2021, 
subject to any further Covid travel restrictions.  

The Company is obviously disappointed for the delay to the in-field survey, however is 
confident that the program will be completed during this quarter, given that all 
contractors and equipment are currently on standby ready for commencement once 
travel restrictions ease. 
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